
 
 
 
 
 

Cir/010/2018-19                                             Date: 17.07.2018 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Greetings to you! 
 

Please note that as a part of our experiential learning programme followed at School, 

students of Prep I and Prep II will visit the places of worship between 9.00 am and 11.00 

am on Friday, July 20, 2018. Teachers will escort the children and bring them back to 

school safely as well. Regular classes will go on after the field trip.        

  

Thanking you, 

 

For Manipal School 

 

Principal 

Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram 


